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Press Release 
 
 
 

The NRNA ICC has drawn its attention with the news published about the NRNA NCC 

Matters in UK. For clarity, the NRNA ICC Executive team has set up an independent 

commission on 18 October 2014 to investigate the dispute of NCC UK. We believe this is 

the best way of making sure that the investigation is conducted by a team of experts in 

fair and unbiased manner taking all evidences into account. The panel consists of three 

highly regarded and respected individuals and we have every confidence in the integrity 

of its work which will assist us on reaching to the appropriate decision. 

 

Whilst the commission is undertaking its' investigation, we expect assistance and 
cooperation from all the parties involved for the best interests of NRNA and its 
 

stakeholders. Hence, until the commission completes its task and recommends  its' 
 

findings to NRNA ICC and it makes a decision, the current NCC UK executive team 
 

led by Mr Yogen Chettri as the President remains NRNA ICC endorsed 
Executive Committee. 
 
 

Please contact NRNA Secretariat on spokesperson1315@nrn.org.np for further 
details. 
 
 

Thank you, 
 
 

 

Mana K C  
Spokesperson  
On behalf of NRNA ICC 

 


